
From: Paul Hemmings   
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 5:01 PM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Mayor and Council - Water on sidewalk 
 
Dear Mayor and Council 
 

My wife and I have had many winter trips to Whistler Village. As we travel 
from Australia our average stay is around two and a half weeks.  
 

Whist I understand the environmental and maintenance challenges the 
winter brings I am shocked and somewhat disappointed that the sidewalk 
just before the Northlands Boulevard bus stop is constantly covered in 8cm 
to 10cm of water! ( see attached photo). This issue repeats itself each winter 
and each winter whilst waiting for the bus I listen to both local residents and 
visitors commenting on the state of the sidewalk.  
 

A large amount of people can also be seen walking on the road to avoid the 
water and this in itself has its own dangers. People also try to stay out of the 
water by walking on the ice/snow on the edge of the water once again this 
comes with a risk of slipping and injury.  
 

Can I suggest that your maintenance team look at fixing this ongoing issue 
ASAP.  
 

Regards  
 

Paul Hemmings  
  

 
 

  
 






